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RESOLUTION OF THE JOINT HEALTH SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 

 

 
As the Committee are aware, Trafford and Manchester Councils established a Joint 
Health Scrutiny Committee earlier this year in order to receive, and be consulted 
upon, the New Health Deal for Trafford.  
 
Following the meeting held on 14 January 2013, the Joint Committee  
 
RESOLVED:- 
 
“The committee agrees that in the event that NHS Greater Manchester, following 
the recommendations from the Trafford Strategic Programme Board, rejects the 
Committee’s concerns, and proceeds with the proposals decided at the 
Programme Board’s meeting of 19 December 2012, to authorise its Chair and Vice 
Chair to refer to the proposals to the Secretary of State as a substantial variation 
which is not in the interests of the health service and patients of the Borough of 
Trafford and the City of Manchester”.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
1. That the Health Scrutiny Committee note the resolution of the Joint Health 
Scrutiny Committee. 
 
Background Papers 
 
None 
 
Contact Officer 
 
Helen Mitchell – 0161 912 1229   
 
 
 
 

 
 


